
Joy to  
the World!  
The LORD  
is Come! 

 SERVICE TIMES  

SUNDAY 

8:00 AM  MORNING WORSHIP  

9:15 AM SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY  

10:30 AM MORNING WORSHIP 

4:30 PM CHILDREN’S CHOIR PRACTICE 

5:00 PM DISCIPLESHIP (SEASONAL) 

5:00 PM GROW VISITATION 

  6:30 PM EVENING WORSHIP  

(PREACHING) 

 

WEDNESDAY 

6:00 PM CHILDREN’S CHOIR PRACTICE 

7:00 PM  PRAYER MEETING, 

ADULT CHOIR PRACTICE, 

LADIES’ BIBLE STUDY                       

7:00 PM YOUTH BIBLE STUDY, 

YOUTH ASSEMBLY ROOM 

7:00 PM   GA’S, RA’S  

& MISSION FRIENDS 

STAFF 

DR. CLARK STEWART, 

SENIOR PASTOR 

CELL:  985-276-0282 

EMAIL:  BROCLARK@NEWZION.NET 
 

REV. TOBY HUGHES, 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR/MUSIC MINISTER 

CELL:  985-590-8034 
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REV. CHRISTOPHER BLANTON, 
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REV. DAVID MAXWELL, 
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“For unto us a Child is born, unto us a Son is given: and the government shall be 
upon His shoulder: and His name shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor, The 

mighty God, The everlasting Father, The Prince of Peace.”  
I s a i a h  9 : 6    K J V  

 
P h o n e :  9 8 5 - 8 9 2 - 4 7 1 1  

F A X :  9 8 5 - 8 9 2 - 9 8 4 5  

E m a i l : n e w z i o n @ n e w z i o n . n e t  

W e b s i t e : w w w . n e w z i o n . n e t  

June 

Carter Bardy  

Amanda Garner 

James  Gibs on 

Kris ta  Gibs on  

July  

Blake  Sharp 

Amy Loyd 

Elys s a  Byrd 

Aug us t  

Jeremy Lang  

Amanda Lang  

Karys  Gibs on 

Ionut  Bindea  

Li ly  Richard 

Wayne  Lam 

Shari ’ Lam 

Faye  Reynolds  

September 

Derrick  Lam 

Sal ly  Lam 

Randy Daw s ey  

Tammy Daw s ey  

Sherry  Lee Mart in  

John Fus s e l l  

De idra Fus s e l l  

Hunter Fus s e l l  

October 

Emily  Artus  

Terre l l  Artus  

Deanna Artus  

Shayna Cothern  

November 

Lis a  Kuhn 

FROM YOUR SENIOR PASTOR‘S PEN 

 Thank you to each one who volunteered to  
serve in our “Cradle to the Cross” drive thru. To those 
Sunday School classes and individuals who put up their 
sets and to all who will participate; Thank You! What a 
great witness this is to our community. 
 We celebrate the incarnation this month. God  
becoming man and dwelling among us. Born in a  
stable, lived a perfect life, died in our place on the 
cross to satisfy God’s wrath for sin; was raised from 
the dead and now intercedes for us. Hallelujah! What  
a Savior! Let us remember, He came to “seek and to 
save that which was lost.” That is why Christmas is 
about Him. 
 We will celebrate Christmas with many Christmas 
parties, cantatas and even Christmas Eve communion. 
Please invite those you know who are unsaved and 
unchurched to these events. 
 From Pam and me, we wish you a Blessed  
Christmas season and a prosperous New Year!   
 
        You are loved,
        Bro. Clark  

New Zion News 
 New Zion Baptist Church 

 17387 New Zion Church Road 

 ñThe Place to Begin Againò 

December 2018 



Wanda and I want to wish each 
and every one of you a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year.  May our heavenly Father bless you with a new year that showers His blessings on you and 
yours. It is a fact that we all, if not careful, can spend more ñtimeò getting caught up in all the activities of Christmas and fail to 
truly celebrate the true meaning of Christmas. Realizing that truth, I wanted to share the following poem with you. It shares the 
ñtrue reason for the season.ò May we all remain faithful to His calling on our lives!                                                                           
              The True Meaning Of Christmas 

Jesus Christ was born this day 
So many years before 

He came a servant to the lost, 
Though he was Lord of Lords. 
We celebrate this joyous time, 

Reflecting on His birth 
Not born in a mansion, but a stable 

As if He had no worth. 
He came so He could identify 
With the human heart of man 

And gave His life as a sacrifice, 
Offering a better plan. 

A plan that reconciles us back 
To our loving Father God, 

Bringing hope and redemption from 
Sins ruling, iron rod. 

For this is the only reason that we 
Should celebrate this day, 

To become focused on anything else, 
Would take the meaning away.  

So let's arise with joy in our hearts 
And share it with everyone 

The meaning of Christmas will always be 
The birth of Jesus ï God's son 

© By M.S. Lowndes 
 The angels of God announce these words to the shepherds as they watched their flock in the fields. ñFor there is born to 
you this day in the city of David a Savior, who is the Christ the Lord. And this will be the sign to you: You will find a Babe 
wrapped in swaddling cloths, lying in a mangerò (Luke 2:11, 12 NKJV). 
 On December 25, 2018 may we each truly celebrate the greatness of God through His Sonôs birth. For through Jesus and 
Calvaryôs cross God proved His love for us. May we all prove our love for Him by serving Him each and every day of our lives!
             In His Service, 
             Bro. David 

FROM  YOUR ASSOCIATE  PASTOR /M INISTER  OF MUSIC                                                                                         I hope youôve had a Happy Thanksgiving!  Counted so many 
blessings that you got wore out! I know I did! Our New Zion church family is one of my familyôs greatest blessings!  

Christmas is coming and we have plenty of extra Christmas books and parts CDs. Weôd love to have a full loft full of adults 
(and some youth) for our cantata December 6th in both morning services 

 I trust that youôve found ñyour place of serviceò in the Christmas Drive Thru, Dec. 1-2, 6:30-8:00. If not, thereôs always 
room for more. See Dr. Bettie Fauntleroy or call the church office for more info. And, PLEASE, pray that souls will be saved and 
the saved will be revived by this reminder of Who Jesus is and what Heôs done, and will do for ALL who will believe and receive 
Him.  

Mrs. Debbi Sharp and others have started Childrenôs Choir again. See Mrs. Debbi to find out how your child or grandchild 
can be a part of this fun way to worship Jesus.   

As always, I would love for you to sing or play an instrument , solo or with someone. So much talent that God has placed 
in the pews. Weôd love to hear you from the stage area. Let me know when you want to serve.  

And, my wife and I pray that you have a very Merry Christmas and a very blessed 2019! Iôm excited about some new 
things happening in the new year. I hope youôre here and ready to get plugged in! Itôs an honor to serve our Lord with all of you. 
          Sharing His love thru music and more,                      
          Bro. Toby 

RA’S, GA’S & MISSION FRIENDS 

WEDNESDAYS 7:00 PM  

(2 YEARS-6TH GRADE) 

CHILDRENõS   MINISTRY  

Childrenôs ñHappy Birthday, Jesusò  
Christmas Party 

Sunday, December 16th ~ 5:00 pm-6:15 pm 

Childrenôs Choir Practice 
Wednesdays @ 6:00 pm 

FMC Gym 

D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 8            P A G E  3  

FROM  YOUR ASSOCIATE  PASTOR /A DMINISTRATOR /E DUCATION /O UTREACH  

YOUTH ACTIVITIES  

SUNDAYS                        
8:00 AM  WORSHIP             

9:15 AM SUNDAY  SCHOOL      

10:30 AM WORSHIP 

6:30 PM WORSHIP Get m or e Stu den t  Min is t r y  in fo @ n ewzion .n et  

D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 8            P A G E  3  

EVENTS AND OPPORTUNI TIES 

ᶲώNEᶳΞϙOUTH WORSHIP 
WEDNESDAYS 7:00 pm  

Run-Off Elections Saturday, December 8th 

Cradle to the Cross Drive Thru 

Saturday 12/1-Sunday 12/2 ~ 6:30 pm-8:00 pm 

Adult Choir Section Rehearsals 
Monday, December 3rd ~ Alto Section 6:00 pm 

Soprano Section  7:00 pm 
Tuesday, December 4th ~ Bass Section 6:00 pm 

Tenor Section 7:00 pm 

Bro. Clarkôs Sunday School Class Party 
Friday, December 7th @ 6:30 pm 

ñSilver Sonshinersò Christmas Luncheon  
Saturday, December 8th @ Olive Garden 

Meet in the lobby at 11:00 am. Contact Milton 
Fricke by Wednesday, December 5th to reserve.  

Youth Christmas Party! Saturday, December 8th 
7:00 pm-9:30 pm FMC Gym ~ FOOD, FUN, FELLOWSHIP! 

Dress as Your Favorite Christmas Movie! Be Creative! 
We will play ñDirty Santaò  

($10 Gift Limit; USABLE gift, please) 

DECEMBER MEETINGS 

DR Mission Trip Interest Meeting 

Saturday, December 1st @ 1:00 pm 

(Youth Room) 

Stewardship Committee Meeting 
Sunday, December 9th @ 3:00 pm 

Long Range Planning Committee  

(Land Use Review) 

Wednesday, December 12th @ 6:15 pm 

REAL Moms Gym Day 

Thursday, December 13th @ 3 pm-5 pm 

WOM & REAL Moms Meeting 

& Christmas Pajama Party 

Monday, December 17th @ 6:00 pm 

Deacon Fruit Basket Delivery 
Saturday, December 15th 

8:00 am 

REAL Moms Gym Day 
Thursday, December 13th 

3:00 pmð5:00 pm 

Adult Choir 
Christmas  

Cantata 
Sunday,  

December 16th 
8:00 am &  
10:30 am 

Women on Mission  
& REAL Moms 

Pajama Party & Gift 
Exchange Game 

Monday,  
December 17th  

6:00 pm  
Small Fellowship Hall 

Philip Sharpôs 109th 
Birthday Party! 

Saturday, December 22nd 
1:00 pm FMC Gym 

Lordôs Supper & 

Christmas Eve 

Candlelight Service 

Monday,  

December 24th 

5:00 pm-6:00 pm 

Fifth Sunday Sing @ New Zion 
Sunday, December 30th @ 6:00 pm 

Choir Practice at 5:00 pm 

Dear Church Family, 
As we approach this time of Thanksgiving and Christmas, there's so 

much that we can be thankful for. I am blessed to be a part of what God is doing in my familyôs life as well 
as our community and church family. We have much to look forward to this year in our Student Ministry. 
God has been so good to us and has given us so many opportunities to be blessed by others as well as be 
a blessing to those around us. Hereôs whatôs coming up soon. 

December 8th: We will host our annual Youth Christmas Party from 7-9:30 p.m. in the FMC gym at 
New Zion Baptist Church. We will have lots of fun, food, and fellowship. The gospel and Christmas story 
will be presented and we will jam to our favorite Christmas tunes. Invite a friend and get pumped about 
whatôs to come! As we approach this Christmas season remember in whom your identity is found. In the 
world or in Christ? Have you taken opportunities to serve those around you and share the love of Christ? 
God is good and we can trust Him fully. 
 There are so many exciting things taking place in the One Student Ministry! This ministry couldnôt 
exist without your fervent support, encouragement, and prayer. I read this week in my devotion this: ñIf  
God asks us to take a step, we can rest in the fact that He knows where it will lead.ò Find assurance in the 
leading and guiding of our Lord Jesus Christ. Donôt miss out on these opportunities to be used by God. As 
you strive to grow in your walk in the Lord, pray that God will enrich and bless our students as well. God 
bless each and every one of you.       In Christ,                                                                                                                                    

          Christopher Blanton 

FROM  YOUR YOUTH  M INISTER     

Week of Prayer for International Missions 

December 2nd-December 9th 

http://www.newzionstudnets.com/

